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Most of JANET H. JOHNSON'S 
research time during the past year has 

been spent working on the Demotic 

Dictionary (see separate report) 

although she did manage to partici­

pate in the Aqaba excavations (see 

separate report) for a month. She 

gave lectures to the 3rd International 

Congress of Demotic Studies, in 

Cambridge, England, held in 

September, on the topic of Demotic 

semantics and in Boston for the 

University of Chicago Alumni 

Association on the work of the 

Epigraphic Survey. She has submitted 

articles, one on semantics in Demotic 

and one on objects found in the 

recent excavations at Luxor Temple, 

for two Festschrift's for admired 

colleagues. She has remained the 

American representative to the 

International Association of Egyp­

tologists, a member of the Board of 
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Governors of the American Research 

Center in Egypt, and a member of 

the Board of Directors of the David 

and Alfred Smart Gallery. 
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